
From: Houck, Jason
Sent: 4/5/2013 1:27:25 PM
To: Pagedar, Sujata (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=sxpg); Allen,

Meredith (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe)
Cc: Franz, Damon A. (damon.franz@cpuc.ca.gov)
Bee:
Subject: IOU outreach to CCA/DAs before selection of 2014/2015 outreach consultant

Hi Sujata and Meredith,

Marin Energy Authority filed a protest yesterday to PG&E’s Advice Letter 4203-E, which 
seeks approval of PG&E’s 2013 cap and trade outreach and education activities (attached).

One assertion MEA made was that CCA/DA parties were not consulted by the IOUs (as 
directed in OP 12 of D.12-12-033) about the selection of the firm to evaluate 2014/2015 
outreach activities.

It looks like D. 12-12-033 required the IOUs to consult with DA/CCA parties regarding both 
the 2013 outreach programs (OP 11) and the selection of the firm studying 2014/2015 outreach 
programs (OP 12). Can you confirm what efforts the IOUs made to consult with DA/CCA 
parties regarding the selection of TargetBase?

Thanks,

Jason

Jason Houck

Analyst, Emerging Procurement Strategies

Energy Division

California Public Utilities Commission
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